
Post Office Box 20 ∙ 1014 Main Street ∙ Danbury, North Carolina 27016 ∙ Phone (336) 593-2415 ∙ Fax (336) 593-4027 

 
                     STOKES COUNTY 

                            PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
   
  

 
 

 
 

    
To: The Stokes County Board of Commissioners  
 
From: Stewart Easter, Public Works Director 
 
Date: April 25, 2025 
 
Re: Green Box Sticker Program  
 
 
Last year, we discussed implementing a sticker program for Stokes County residents and Stokes County 
property owners for access to the green box sites. The program was initially discussed because the 
number of out-of-county citizens had increased. This is still our understanding with citizens from 
neighboring counties utilizing our dump sites.  
 
Due to the increase in tonnage and site counts, we still feel the measure needs to be implemented to 
ensure we are doing the best we can to limit nonresidents from using our facilities. At this point, we are 
ready to move forward with implementation of the program but want to gauge the Board of 
Commissioners on their input and support through discussion.  
 
Thanks, 
Stewart 
 

 

 

 
 

Stewart Easter 
DIRECTOR 


